
  

 
 
 
Date: August 4, 2009 
 
 
Telecommunication Certification Body (and/or)  
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
 
Subject: FCC Declaration of Conformity Compliance 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
We, the undersigned, hereby attest that a Declaration of Conformity, based on the testing from a 
FCC recognized accredited testing laboratory, will be made prior to marketing the device. 
 
Please contact me if there are questions or additional information needed concerning this request. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dave Fry 
Sr. EMC Engineer 
550 Second Street SE - MS GR05 
Cedar Rapids, IA 52401 
tel   319.846.2415 
fax   319.846.2475 
dave.fry@intermec.com 

6001 36th Avenue West  
Everett, Washington 98203 
United States 
tel   425.348.2600 
fax  425.355.9551  
www.intermec.com  
 
   

 


